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The ONE CARE Board of Directors held a Board Meeting on August 7, 2024 at the ONE CARE Stratford Office. 

Meeting Highlights: 

• The Board received an Operations Update from the Executive Director.

• The Board Accepted the Q1 Strategic Implementation Report.

• The Board accepted the Q1 Financial Report.

• The Board Accepted the Q1 Quality Reports, which included a DEI-AR Dashboard, Home Care

Dashboard and Community Support Services Dashboard, Quality Improvement Status Report

and Quality, Safety, Accountability and Risk Scorecard.

• The Board Accepted a Quality Improvement Initiative on Dashboards.

• The Board received a Client Perspective Interview.

• The Board received an update on Accreditation, including information around a new sequential

approach that is being introduced by Accreditation Canada.

Upcoming Board Meetings will be held on October 30th and November 27th, 2024. If you are interested in 

attending, or have question please, contact Lyss Goegan-Myers, Executive Assistant: 

lmyers@onecaresupport.ca.  
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